
Friday, October 14, 2022 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
HOMECOMING DANCE: 
 
Tomorrow, Saturday, October 15, 2022, is the MPHS Homecoming Dance from 8:00 PM to 11:00 PM. 
 
To enter the dance, you must have proof of purchase of the homecoming ticket AND a Photo ID.  The 
name on the Photo ID MUST match the name on the proof of purchase.  To show proof of purchase, you 
can screenshot the confirmation OSP sent via email. 
 
Forms of photo ID include: 

• Driver's License 
• Passport (or a picture of your passport) 
• A screenshot of PowerSchool (if PowerSchool shows a photo of the student) 
• A student ID from previous years that has the correct PHOTO AND NAME 
• A picture from a Yearbook with the student’s PHOTO AND NAME 

 
Students may NOT transfer tickets to other students.  If the name on the proof of purchase does not 
match the name on the photo ID, the student will not be admitted into the dance.  A reimbursement 
form will be sent out next week for those students who could not make it to the dance.  Students MUST 
arrive by 9:00 PM.  Students will NOT be admitted into the dance after 9:00 PM. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Victoria Fiore, SGA Advisor. 
 
PRE-ACT: 
 
The Pre-Act exam will be administered to 10th graders on Wednesday, October 19, 2022.  All students 
will report to homeroom at 7:15 AM.  Students who are not testing will have work to complete via 
Canvas for each of their classes.  Attendance for the day will be taken in homeroom class. 
 
To maintain a quiet testing environment and prevent test misadministration, NO students can be 
dismissed prior to the conclusion of testing at approximately 11:30 AM.  Once testing concludes, then 
students will have an opportunity to eat lunch.  Following lunch, students will return to homeroom and 
complete their work assigned in Canvas. 
 
Parents/guardians are asked to complete the Google Form in advance if their student must be dismissed 
from school following testing on Wednesday, October 19, 2022.  Only students with a completed Google 
Form in advance will be allowed to leave school at the conclusion of testing that day (11:30 AM). 
 
Students taking the Pre-ACT will need to bring TWO number 2 pencils and a calculator. 
Technology and devices of any kind are strictly prohibited during testing.  Devices brought to school 
must be powered off and collected during the Pre-ACT administration.  Students who violate prohibited 
technology policy will be removed from the testing room immediately. 
 
If you have any questions, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
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Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 


